
First Bank of the Lake Raises $372.50 For Segs4Vets To Support Injured Veterans 
 
First Bank of the Lake partnered with the Missouri Bankers Association to provide Segways for 
men and women injured in Iraq and Afghanistan.  
 
This year, First Bank of the Lake sponsored in-house campaigns to raise $327.50 for 
Segs4Vets. During the month of October and the first week of November, employees who made 
a $5 donation each week could wear jeans on Wednesdays and for an extra donation, they 
could wear Jeans on Fridays along with their favorite sports team gear. Employees also 
participated in a fund-raising luncheon and donated the proceeds from the luncheon.  
 
Community members also helped support Segs4Vets by dropping off donations at First Bank of 
the Lake. Anyone making a donation was entered into a drawing for a $100 gift card. Customer 
Kyle Labrue was the winner of the $100 gift card. Thanks Kyle for your donation and support!  
 
 

 
 
 

  


